
Dear Spencerport Families,


My weekly message is coming to you a day early because
tomorrow is Superintendent’s Conference Day. While there is no
school for students, our staff will have the opportunity to engage in
professional learning designed to address the district’s priorities of:



creating a safe and welcoming environment to all on our
campus
curriculum, instruction, and assessment practices across
curricular areas
social/emotional learning and best practices in working with
dis-regulated students
supporting the needs of diverse learners



We appreciate the diligence of our staff and look forward to the opportunity to collaborate with
each other so we can provide our best for our students and community.

National Custodial Worker Recognition Day
Early this week marked National Custodial Worker Recognition Day and I’d like to recognize each
of our custodial teams for all their hard work. Did you know that our custodial teams are
responsible for cleaning over 860,000 square feet of classroom space, offices, and common areas
every day?!


With the fall semester well underway, Darin Price, director of facilities, and our custodial staff are
very busy keeping our schools clean, safe, and running smoothly. Thank you to our custodial staff
listed below.
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You are the first people in our schools each day and the last to leave making sure our spaces are
ready for all of our students and staff every day. We couldn’t do what we do without your great
work across all our buildings!


National Principals Month
Observed during October each year is National Principals Month, and this is a great opportunity to
recognize our principals for their hard work and dedication.


Thank you to our principals, David Caiazza, Michael Canny, Jim Centola, Denise Lemcke, Sean
McCabe and Telcie Pincelli. We are truly fortunate to have their leadership in our schools and
district. #ThankAPrincipal
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ROC With Your Hands
This week 29 students from our high school attended the first annual ROC With Your Hands event
on October 4. The Rochester Technology & Manufacturing Association and the city of Rochester
hosted this event as employers across our state continue to attempt to hire workers in the skilled
trades.


We want each one of our 3,600 students to receive a world-class education during their time at
Spencerport, and we encourage students who are interested in going directly into the workforce to
consider advanced manufacturing and skilled trades career paths. Students in attendance
participated in breakout sessions and networked with individuals from a range of backgrounds and
experiences in the skilled trades. Our goal is to help all students navigate a positive pathway to
success and economic independence. Thank you to our outstanding business teacher, Melissa
Garofalo, and our students for making us #Spencerportproud! 
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Reminder: Upcoming Events
Friday, Oct. 7: Superintendent Conference Day (No school for students)
Monday, Oct. 10: Indigenous Peoples Day (no school; district offices closed)
Thursday, Oct. 13: Taylor and Munn Open Houses
Tuesday, Oct. 18: Board of Education Meeting (7 p.m. at District Office)
Thursday, Oct. 27: Bernabi Open House



Have a nice long weekend!


Kristin Swann

Superintendent of Schools

Spencerport Central School District
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